
Maplewood High School 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

MONDAY, MARCH 18, 2024 
 

 

Food/Hygiene Pantry: The Food and Hygiene Pantry is open to ALL STUDENTS in grades 7 to 

12. It is located in Mrs. Starcher’s room across from the gym. It is open daily from 12:00-2:30pm. 

 

FCA: Attention students grades 9-12. There will be an FCA (Fellowship of Christian Athletes)/ 

Young Life get together every Friday right after school in the art room. It will only last 15-30 

minutes and anyone is welcome, whether you are an athlete or not. Hope to see you there! 

 

Students of the Month: March MHS students of the month are… 

 

7th Grade: Nicholas Rossi and Brooke Benton 

8th Grade: Addison Barry and Daniel Decker 

High School: Dylan Thomas and Wriley Boyd 

 

 

  


